
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2019 11:12 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-10-23 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2016-0315 
 
-- Name -- 

 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 

 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I own a second property in a subdivision. It has been deemed seasonal and I pay outrages rates when 
my neighbors are paying far less $30 vs $40. My electricity use is $35.59 and my delivery is $164.73 This 
is biased treatment and resulting in isolating me because I have 2 homes in Ontario with a monopoly-
Hydro 1. I have no choice this is extortion. To be treated differently than my neighbor is outrageous. This 
neighborhood is attached to a town-not in a remote location. This demonstrates prejudicial 
treatment...it means Hydro 1 assumes because I have 2 homes I can afford to pay -bad assumption-I am 
a 62-year-old widow working hard to hold on.  if my second home was in Manitoba I would not be 
considered seasonal...and therefore be at risk of these crippling rates.  I share my time between the 2 
properties...why do I have to make a choice as to where the gouging takes place-there should be no 
gouging. I should be charged the same as my neighbor 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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